LOBEX 

The Long Beach Expo
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It was on March 23, 1931, when the Long Beach Stamp Club held the “First Club Annual Stamp Exhibit” in the Long Beach auditorium.  In 1981, the name of the “Annual Exhibit Stamp Show” was changed to “LOBEX” which stands for “Long Beach Expo”.  The Long Beach Stamp Club owns the servicemark “LOBEX” and it is well-known nationally as one of the premiere stamp expositions.

Come by our booth and look over the large array of cachets of  past and current stamps.  This year, we will be offering the Negro Leagues Baseball stamps on one of our cachets. 
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The Long Beach Stamp Club will be celebrating its 90th anniversary this year as the oldest Stamp Club in Southern California, and extends an invitation to join to all who are interested in Philately – The hobby of stamp collecting.  

The Club normally holds its meetings the first and third Tuesday’s of each month, starting at 7:30 PM in the Millikan High School Cafeteria in Long Beach, CA. 

The club may be reached at its website- http://www.longbeachstampclub.com
